
Hawk Family News 
November 8, 2020 

 

Dear Hidden Creek Families, 

This coming week is one of transition for many of our students, as we reset class lists in preparation for the 
shift to in-person learning.  While that has now been placed on pause, we will be fully ready for when we can 
begin that move in the future.  Friday was a difficult day for everyone in our Hawk community with the sudden 
announcement of this pause in moving forward.  While many of us “saw it coming” the finality of the decision 
was heartbreaking here at HC.  

With the acceptance of that change, my thinking has shifted to how we can support one another as we deal 
with this setback and uncertainty about how long we will be in remote learning.  We had the advantage of 
weather this Fall to have some fun and connect with families through our drive through events. With the onset 
of colder weather and darkness, we will need to be increasingly creative about how we can stay safely 
connected while in distance learning. We WILL do it and can’t wait to see you all again in the coming weeks. 

I have no further information to share this evening, except for some upcoming dates to remember: 

Wednesday, November 11: No school in observance of Veterans Day 

Wednesday, November 18: Supply/Materials Pick Up 

Wednesday, November 25:  Half Day “Dismissal” no later than 12:40 PM for class activities 

Thursday/Friday November 26/27:  No school in observance of Thanksgiving 

 

Thank you for being the amazing families that comprise the Hidden Creek community.   

Sincerely, 

Brenda Ward, Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 


